
 

 

December 6, 2020  

To FITw President, Stefania Lenzini   

 

Dear President,  

It is with great sadness that the WBTF Executive has recently learned you are considering 
resigning from your position with FITw.    

You have worked very hard over the last four years to bring the FITw back into good order 
with financial stability. Under the very uncertain times we are all living through with the 
pandemic and FITw’s upcoming role in hosting the World Championship (if we are lucky 
enough to have this event) it becomes even more important for FITw to retain your 
experience and good leadership.  

• We want all of the FITw members to know that we have the highest respect for 
Stefania Lenzini and we value having her as a member of the WBTF Board of 
Directors. We have always valued her common-sense approach to all issues.   

Stefania Lenzini, your mandate should not be done.   

Dear members of Twirling Italia,  

Please encourage your President to remain as your leader.   She is the best you could 
ask for.       

 

Very sincerely,  

 

Sandi Wiemers, President, on behalf of the WBTF Executive  

Nicky O’Neil, Jeff Johnson, Paul Rutten, & Moto Tsuchiya  

 

 


